What:
Sacred Cow or Sacred Bull? A Look At Regionalism In Northeast Ohio

When:
Thursday, May 12th from 4:00 to 6:00 pm

Where:
Cleveland State University 

Levin College of Urban Affairs - Atrium

1717 Euclid Avenue

The students of the Master of Urban Planning, Design and Development Program at CSU’s College of Urban Affairs cordially invite you to “SACRED COW OR SACRED BULL? A look at Regionalism in Northeast Ohio” on May 12, 2005 from 4:00 - 6:00pm in the Atrium of the Levin College of Urban Affairs.  

As you may be aware, regionalism can have a significant impact on schools; local government; police, fire, and emergency medical services; and other important services that every community depends on.  Throughout their spring semester, these students have collected a wealth of data on Cuyahoga, Geauga, Lake, Lorain, Medina, Portage and Summit Counties and have assessed the feasibility of regionalism in Northeast Ohio, including efficiency, equity and quality of life issues.  

Come listen to some of the region’s best and brightest future planning professionals discuss opportunities for Northeast Ohio.  Presentations will be followed by a reception including food and beverages.  Visit www.clevelandregionalism.com for more information and to register for this FREE event.

We hope to see you there!!!!!

Sincerely,

The 2005 MUPDD Capstone Class

